KINGWOOD OIL COMPANY

FIRST NATIONAL BUILDING
OKLAHOMA CITY 2, OKLAHOMA

May 28, 1959 / - /

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter of May 22, 1959, en-
closed are two copies of Well Location and Acreage Dedica-
tion Plat covering our U. S.- Knauff "B" #1 well located
in San Juan County. You will note on this plat that the
lccation is not as it was reported on the Notice of In-
tention to Drill that we sent to you previously. We are
also enclosing two corrected copies of Notice of Intention
to Drill, showing the proper location. This change in
location was made due to extremely rough terrain.

Very truly yours,

KINGWOOD OIL COMPANY

Ben Spain, CHﬁefAClerk
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